
 
 
 
 
 

May 3, 2005 
 
 
 
 
SENT VIA ELECTRONIC & FIRST CLASS MAIL 
Carole Washburn 
Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W. 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
 Re:   In the Matter of the Matter of PACIFIC POWER & LIGHT Petition for an order  
  approving deferral of costs related to declining hydro generation. 

   Docket No. UE-050412 
   

Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 

Please be advised that the Public Counsel Section of the Washington State Attorney 
General’s Office will be participating in the above-entitled docket.  Please add us to the service 
list.  Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please feel free to contact me if you have any 
questions. 

 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 ROBERT W. CROMWELL, JR. 
 Assistant Attorney General 
 Public Counsel Section  
 (206) 664-6595 
 
RWC:cjw 
 
cc:  Service list (E-mail & First Class Mail) 
  


